
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
August 1, 2022 

Tavares, FL—Lake county Supervisor of Elections, Alan Hays, will be holding a press conference Tuesday, 
August 2, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. 

All Credentialed Media are welcome to attend. 

 

Event Details: 

WHAT: PRESS CONFERENCE 

WHO: Lake County Supervisor of Elections, Alan Hays 

WHEN: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. 

WHERE: Lake County Supervisor of Elections Office 
  1898 E. Burleigh Blvd. 
  Tavares, FL 32778 

TOPIC: The Republican Party of Lake County, in conjunction with Florida4America.org, has emailed 
voters information which encourages the voter to NOT vote by mail. Much of the 
information being provided is incorrect and is promoting confusion among voters.  

 Our goal is to ensure the voters of Lake County have confidence in the Vote-by-Mail process. 
This press conference is intended to set the record straight and clear up the false 
information being disseminated by these organizations.  

Onsite  
Contact: Tina Dawson--Manager, Outreach 

 

 

This and all media alerts can be found online at www.LakeVotes.gov. 


